
C A L I F O R N I A  

M O N T E S S O R I  

P R O J E C T    Montessorigram  
F E B R U A R Y  2 5 ,  2 0 1 6  V O L U M E  1 4 ,  I S S U E  2 1  

D A T E S  T O  R E M E M B E R :  

2/24-2/25–Middle School Math Adop-

tion Curriculum on Display 
 

2/25–Peridot to Sac Children’s Mu-
seum 9am-2pm 

2/25–CAC @ 5:00 & PTFC @ 6:00 at 

Bradshaw 
 

2/26–Coral to WOW 11:30-1:00 

 
2/29–Basketball Games at Carmichael

-Upper El @ 6:00; MS @ 7:00 

 
3/1–Fun Run Kick-off Assembly for 

EG @ 8:30; BR @ 11:00 

 
3/2–BEST Assembly for EG @ 9:00 

 

3/2–EARLY RELEASE DAY-

STAFF DEVELOPMENT 

 

11:45 K-3rd dismissal  

12:00 4th-8th dismissal 

 

3/3–BEST Assembly @ BR 9:00 
 

3/4–High School Fair 2-4:30 @ BR 

3/4–Playground Meeting for BR @ 
3:30 

3/4–Odyssey of the Mind Dinner  

5:00-7:00 
 

3/5–Odyssey of the Mind Competition 

 
3/7–Basketball Games at Carmichael-

Upper El @ 5:00; MS @ 7:00 

 
3/10–Fun Run @ BR 

 

3/11–Garnet & Tanzanite to Sutter’s 
Fort 9:30am-1:30pm 

 

3/14–Basketball Games at Carmichael
-Upper El @ 5:00; MS @ 6:00 

 

3/15–Follow-up for Vision & Hearing 
 

3/16-3/18– Parent Teacher Confer-

ences  

3 EARLY RELEASE DAYS 

11:45 K-3rd dismissal  

12:00 4th-8th dismissal 

 

 

 

3/21-4/1–Spring Break 
 

 

 
 

March 10th CMP & APEX Fun Run 

The Fun Run kick off assembly is Tuesday, March 1st! Elk Grove will be-

gin at 8:30 and 11:00 for Bradshaw. During the assembly, the children 

will learn all about the Fun Run and explore character education 

throughout the weeks leading up to the Fun Run. Information specifi-

cally relating to laps and pledges will be going out by email and your 

child’s login information will come home after the assembly.  

Californian Assessment of Student Performance and Progress 
(CAASPP) for 3rd–8th Grade 

This year, our state testing 

will begin when we return from 

spring break. Some children 

have already worked with the 

training tests and have been 

utilizing the practice tests on 

laptops or Google Chrome 

books.  Short interim assess-

ments will be used for assess-

ment and test practice begin-

ning in March. Children, and parents, can  practice navigating through the 

tests by going to  

http://www.caaspp.org/practice-and-training/index.html 

You or your child can choose the practice test, log in as a guest and choose 

the grade level test you wish to practice. You may also watch videos about the 

test by going to  

http://www.brainshark.com/ets/vu?pi=zHazEIbwozJ0cZz0&intk=189905388   



 

 

 
 
 

Club M News 

Come join Club M for Sports Week during spring intersession! 

Spring Intersession sign-up is DUE March 10th by 6pm. We 

will be closed March 21st-25th and will reopen for spring inter-

session on March 28th- April 1st. We hope to see you there! 

 

Please remember that on Early Release Days Club M WILL 

NOT be warming up lunches. This includes all students at 

both sites. We move around and do not always have access to 

a microwave at this time. Thank you for understanding and 

for sending a cold lunch for your child(ren) on these days. 

 

Mark Your Calendars 

 March 2nd  ERD (Early Release Day) Club M open (cold lunch) 

 March 10th Spring Intersession sign up DUE by 6pm 

 March 16th-18th ERD Club M open Parent/Teacher Conferences (cold lunches) 

 March 21st-25th Spring Break School closed/Club M closed 

 

 

The upper elementary team re-

mains undefeated. Down 17-16 

with 5 minutes to go, we came 

back to win 24-17! 

 

 

Although they did not win their game, the mid-

dle school team continues to work hard and 

leave it out on the court. 

 

 

 

 

 

Spring break is March 21st-April 1st. The net-

work will be closed March 21st-25th. Club M 

will reopen on March 28th and school resumes 

on April 4th.  

Thanks to your snipping 

and collecting, we will be 

getting a check for over 

$600 next month! We 

made our school goal of over $1,000 for this 

school year. 
 

 

Thank you for your support. 

Car Key/Fob Found! 
 

A car key/fob for a Ford 

vehicle was turned into the 

school office at the Brad-

shaw site.  We would love 

to return it to its owner!  



 

 

 
 
 

Congratulations Ms. Ashley and Miguel Flores! We wish 

you two a lifetime of laughter and love. 

 

Lost and Found 
 

All items in the Lost and Found will be donated after Friday, February 

26th.   

 

Please take a few minutes to look through the lost and found items that 

have accumulated.  We have sweaters, jackets, lunch boxes, water bot-

tles, socks, and even shirts that are seeking their owner.   

 

Thank you!  

 
 

 

 


